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PHARMACY 
 

Reminder: Member CIN on Managed Care 
Card AND NYS Benefit Card 

 

NYRx, The Medicaid Pharmacy Program 
Reminder: Member CIN on Managed Care Card AND NYS Benefit Card 

This is a reminder that as of April 1, 2023, a member can show the pharmacy either their: 

• Managed Care Health Plan Card; OR 
• NYS Benefit Card also known as the Common Benefit Identification Card (CBIC) 

Each card contains the member’s unique Client Identification Number (CIN) which providers use to 
check eligibility and submit claims to Medicaid. 

Example of Managed Care Plan Care New York State Benefit Card 

 

 

The January 2023 Medicaid Update Special Edition Part 2 found 
at: https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/update/2023/no01_2023-
01_speced.htm 

• A full list of the CIN format for each managed care plan card 
• Methods to obtain a member CIN and check eligibility 

If the member needs a replacement NYS Benefit Card, please direct them to call the NYRx 
Medicaid Helpline (855) 648-1909. TTY (800) 662-1220. 

 

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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